
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE: 

TRAFFIC BUILD UP AT FORBES BORDER POST  

The Zimbabwe Revenue Authority (ZIMRA) wishes to advise its valued stakeholders that 

Forbes Border Post is currently experiencing traffic build up due to a huge surge of 

outbound and inbound trucks. 

The inbound trucks are mainly transporting agricultural inputs and other commercial 

products for the festive season while the outbound trucks are carrying exports from our 

country and other consignments from countries in the north. 

Due to the short distance between Beira in Mozambique and the Chirundu One Stop Border 

Post, countries in the north now tend to prefer Forbes Border Post for their exports and 

imports destined for and from the eastern markets.  

The current traffic build up at Forbes Border Post is however under control and measures 

have been activated to ensure speedy clearance of outbound and inbound traffic.  

ZIMRA remains committed to facilitation of trade and travel. 

For more details, stakeholders may contact the following with the regards to the above 

matter:  

C. Marekera – 0712424745; C. Chaukura -  0772110234 and S. Barangwe -  0772286341. 
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